
 

BOX TOPS FUNDRAISER 
 

 
Dear Students, Parents and Caretakers, 
 
Continuing our school’s participation in the Box Tops for Education program, Clipping or 
Scanning Box Tops is an easy way for you to help our school buy what it needs. Box 
Tops are each worth 10¢ and they quickly add up to real cash for our school. This 
school year, our school’s earnings goal is $2500.00 
 
The Program is changing this year. Please send the clippings to school by 
2/25/20. Please make sure box tops are clean cut, show company code, and are not 
expired or torn. There is no deadline to scanning box tops. 
 

 


